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Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexieco
April 13, 1935

Mr. Wialter Scott
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Scott:

This is in regard to the plugging of the
Sullivan-Rundle ‘Well No. 1 in Lot 4, T. 20 S., R.
30 B, o
It is my understanding that you have a
state lease on the above mentioned land. Ve have
several complaints on this well leaking water into
the potash bearing formations.

There is some casing in this well and [
believe we can trade the casing for a good plugging
job. Please let me know if this meets with your
approval, '

If possible, I would like to see your
personally regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

FIV:t

State 0il & Gas Inspector.



